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With the end of 2008 in sight, it is indeed a great pleasure to look back on the SAJCN’s 21st birthday year as 
one of success and progress as communicated by the Editor’s notes in previous SAJCN issues. 

One of the advantages of the new on-line system is the timeous publication of the highlights of the recently held 
Nutrition Congress, which, by all accounts, was a resounding success. 

There are a lot of people who have contributed to the growth of the SAJCN during 2008 and need to be thanked, ranging 
from the SAJCN’s Management and Editorial Board, to our members, our reviewers, as well as our sponsors. It is this 
collective effort that has made the progress possible. 

The Editor, together with the SAJCN’s Management and Editorial Board, wish to take this opportunity to extend a vote of 
thanks to all, but especially to our reviewers (listed alphabetically below) for their expert support of the SAJCN:  
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